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Research Analysis 

 

HB3014 removes the requirement that the IT director of the courts be selected by a three-

member committee and deletes obsolete language related to the funding the Oklahoma Supreme 

Court Information System.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure removes a certain requirement for selection of the IT director of the courts and 

deletes obsolete language related to the funding of the Oklahoma Supreme Court Information 

System. In its current form, HB3014 is not anticipated to have an impact on state budget or 

appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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